ADDENDUM NO. 2

DATE: June 9, 2020

TO: All Vendors W

FROM: Julie Smith M/axwell, Procurement Specialist

SUBIJECT: Addendum No. 2 — Security Services for Parks and
Recreation

BIDS DUE: June 24, 2020, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond a question asked by a potential bidder regarding
the above-referenced Invitation to Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1. What was the City's total spend on this project last year?

Response: Last fiscal year-July 1, 2018-June 30, 2019, the City’s total spend was
$87,703.62. This included the contract cost of $77,900 plus additional requested security services
for various events such as the ice skating rink during the winter, etc. charged at the quoted hourly

rate.
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